

Circular No. RIAH/028/AY 2025- 26

Date 11 SEPTEMBER 2025

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi!

"A book is a dream you hold in your hands." - Neil Gaiman

At Ryan International Academy, we believe in nurturing the values of sharing, compassion, and responsibility in our young learners. In line with this vision, we are delighted to launch the "Donate a Book Campaign." This initiative aims to provide underprivileged children with access to quality books and the joy of reading.

We request each student to contribute at least **two books** for this noble cause. The books may include storybooks, grammar books, encyclopaedias, or any other knowledge-sharing material. Kindly ensure that the books are either new or in mint condition.

Submission Details:

- Books may be submitted to the respective class teachers during school hours.
- Alternatively, they can be submitted at the school reception between 2:30 pm 3:30 pm.
- Last Date for Submission: 20th September 2025

Your support in this campaign will go a long way in spreading the light of knowledge and instilling the spirit of giving in our children.

We look forward to your wholehearted participation.

Best Regards,

Surinder Kaur Sayan

Principal